COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, L. 3,

6th May, 1927.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the 3rd ultime respecting the maintenance of the classification of
the HMotorship "MALMUNA", and in reply I have to say that, in the%\
special circumstances of this case, the Committee would not insist
upon the vessel being taken to Singapore for ordinary docking,
damage or Boiler Surveys, or for the Special Survey No. 1, which
will become due on the vessel in January 1930. TFor such surveys
it will be sufficient for the Society's purpose, if you will
kindly appoint a 1ocal competent Surveyor to carry out the same,
and I shall be glad to hear in due course, what decision the Owners
come to in the matter.

Thanking you for your kxind attention,
1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Secretary.

Messrs. The Borneo Co. L%d. .,
Lloyd's Agents,
KUCHING, Sarawak.
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